
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 17, 2020 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story Is Your 
Mama a Llama. We will also begin working on our dental health theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter P this week.  We 
reviewed numbers 1-10 and practiced sorting by colors.  We also 
matched mama animals and baby animals.   
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made polar bears for the letter P and 
we will complete the letter P page in our letter books.  We are looking 
forward to our field trip to the Oak Lawn Children’s Museum on Friday! 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will finish our unit based on the 
story Is Your Mama a Llama.  We will continue our dental health unit 
and introduce the letter Q.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Our field trip to the Oak Lawn Children’s 
Museum is Friday, February 21. We will depart school around 9:00am 
and return at approximately 11:00am.  We are looking forward to a fun 
day! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, February 21 – Field Trip – Oak Lawn Children’s Museum 

 Monday, March 2 - No School – Casimir Pulaski Day 

 Thursday, March 5 – Lawn Manor Reading Night 6:00pm-
8:00pm 

 Thursday, March 12 – Field Trip – Oak Lawn Gymnastics Center 
(More information to follow) 

 Tuesday, March 17 – No School – Teacher Institute 

 Friday, March 20 – No Early Childhood Classes 
 

 


